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October 3, 2025 
 

 
Notice to the Siksika Community: Upcoming Alberta Teachers Strike 
 
 
We are reaching out to inform our community about the upcoming strike action 
by the Alberta Teachers Association, scheduled to begin on Monday, October 6, 
2025. We recognize that this may be a stressful time for many families and want 
to clarify how this will impact our schools. 
 
All Siksika Board of Education schools will remain open and operate as usual 
during the strike. Our staff and programs will continue without interruption for our 
currently enrolled students. 
 
Please note, however, that we are not able to accept or accommodate students 
who may be displaced from provincial schools as a result of the strike. Our 
resources are dedicated to those already registered within our system, and we 
are unable to extend our capacity at this time. 
 
If your child is currently registered in a provincial school, we encourage you to 
work directly with your child’s school administration to understand their plans and 
to make preparations for the strike period. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we do our best to support 
our students and community through this situation. If you have questions about 
Siksika Board of Education operations, please contact our office. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Siksika Board of Education 
403-734-4028 
www.siksikaed.com  
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